
From: Vasuki Paul [mailto:Vasuki.Paul@aigroup.com.au]  

Sent: Thursday, 22 November 2018 5:34 PM 
To: AMOD; Chambers - Hatcher VP 

Cc: Shaun Schmitke; Adler, Melissa; Louise Hogg; 'chrismelham@civilcontractors.com'; Regan, Laura; 
Sam McGregor; Stuart Maxwell; 'michael.nguyen@amwu.org.au'; stephen.crawford@nat.awu.net.au; 

'Ashvini@etuaustralia.org.au'; Gabriel Miller; Rebecca Sostarko; Chambers - Gostencnik DP 

Subject: RE: AM2016/23 - 4 Yearly Review of Modern Awards - Construction Awards 

 
Dear Associate to Vice President Hatcher   
 
RE: AM2016/23 – 4 Yearly Review of Modern Awards – Construction Awards 
 
We refer to the above matter and the related correspondence from the HIA dated 16 November 
2018.  
 
Ai Group shares the same concerns outlined by the HIA.  In the circumstances as already outlined by 
the HIA, we would similarly seek an extension of 4 weeks in order to file our reply submission and 
any evidence.      We take this opportunity to foreshadow that we may seek to cross examine the 
Union witnesses.  
 
Regards 
 
 
 

 

Vasuki Paul  
National Manager – Construction Utilities and 
Mining 

 
Level 2, 441 St Kilda Road, Melbourne, 3004  
T: 03 98670244 
M: 0407654090 
E: vasuki.paul@aigroup.com.au 
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